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 The Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations presents its compliments to the 

Permanent Missions of Member States and Non-Member States to the United Nations 

and has the honour to refer to operative paragraph 14 of General Assembly resolution 

73/206 of 20 December 2018, the text of which is contained in the report of the 

Sixth Committee (A/73/486), whereby the General Assembly, inter alia, reiterates its 

call for voluntary contributions to the trust fund for the elimination of the backlog in 

the Repertory of Practice of United Nations Organs so as to further support the 

Secretariat in carrying out the effective elimination of that backlog. 

  

 Should the Governments of Member States and Non-Member States to 

the United Nations find it possible to make a voluntary contribution to the 

above-mentioned trust fund, the Secretariat would be grateful to receive information to 

this effect as soon as possible. The following bank account in which the resources of 

the Fund shall be kept has been designated: 

        

 Bank:  J.P. Morgan Chase Bank 

 Address: 4 New York Plaza 

   New York, N.Y. 10002 

   USA 

 

 Account Name:   United Nations General Trust Fund 

 Account Number:   485001969 

 ABA Number:    021000021 

 Swift Code:   CHASUS33 

Earmarked for Trust Fund for Legal Affairs and related issues 

Grant M1-32CLA-000008 - “Repertory of Practice of United Nations Organs” 

 

 The Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations would also be most grateful if 

the Permanent Missions of Member States and Non-Member States would bring the 

question of the funding for the Repertory of Practice of United Nations Organs to the 

attention of private institutions and individuals who may be able to assist in this regard. 

Any information, which the Governments might wish to supply as to the response on 

the part of institutions and individuals, should likewise be forwarded to the Office of 

Legal Affairs, at the earliest possible date. 

 

 The Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations avails itself of this opportunity 

to renew to the Permanent Missions of Member States and Non-Member States to the 

United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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http://www.undocs.org/a/res/73/206
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